
School Newsletter    14th October 2021                     Issue: 7 

 

 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSM - 96% 

2W - 98% 

3L - 98% 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winner 
is: 

Krishaan 
3S 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  2437 

Morrison =  2386 

Welton =  2116 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 
are: 

Abigail  2W 

Lola 3L 

Christian Value: Kindness  Learning Behaviour:  Pride    Worship Theme:  Sulwe and all are welcome 

Harvest Festival was an absolute joy this year. It was so lovely to 
be back at our church with Revd Fremmer. A special thanks to 
Mrs Rowe and the amazing Key Stage One Team for making it 
such a lovely occasion. Mrs Rowland and Mrs Lakin took all your 
donations to the foodbank, who were absolutely delighted with 

the special treats you had donated. It was lovely to feel so proud of our school commu-
nity!  
 

Parents meetings went really well this week. At school we know it will take a long time 
to move on from the effects of the Pandemic but we really get a sense of children gain-
ing social confidence and thriving in their learning. Thank you for your tremendous sup-
port. We know a few people had difficulty making their allocated slot, we will catch up 
after half term.  
 

We have lovely supportive neighbours all around our school so I was a little shocked to 
see how many of their driveways were blocked by cars at pick up time when I walked 
around the local area. Of course, we know that parking is difficult but it is really unfair  
to block local residents driveways. Parking at the Grammar School Hall Car Park always 
seems to be a sensible option.  
 

I do hope everyone has a lovely half term  and thank you for your support, suggestions 
and ideas over this half term.  
 

Remember the clocks go back on the day before we return to school  so do please check 
your alarm clocks! 

Secondary School Place Applications for September 2022 

Just a reminder that all pupils making the transition to Secondary school next year 

need to apply for places at their chosen schools as there is no automatic entry for any 

school. 

Apply online and on time - applying online is secure and is the quickest and easiest way 

to apply.  Click here to apply  

The closing date for applications is 31st October 2021.  

We are pleased to welcome our 
new Premises Officer  Mr Tait. He 
has moved from one of our other 
academy schools to work closer to 
home. I’m sure you will see him 

around the site and will get to know him. Do wish him a good 
morning you see him as he is keen to get to know people in his 
new school. It’s great to have him on board. 

 

 

Thank you all so much for your 

generosity.  We raised an amazing  

£391.00 

for the Young Minds Trust  

Menu Changes w/c 25/10 
 

Monday 25th October 2021  
Margarita Pizza 

Roasted Pepper Pizza 
Jacket Potato with Chicken Mayonnaise 

Thursday 28th October 2021 
Organic Beef Chilli 

Homemade Vegetable Pasty 
Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools-colleges-and-academies/school-admissions/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place


 

 

25.10.2021 Return to school 

25-29.10.2021 Yr 4 Aylmerton 

03.11.2021 School Photographs 

04.11.2021 Foundation 2022 virtual 

open sessions 4pm & 6pm 

06.12.2021 Flu Immunisations 

 

 

 
15th-29th October 2021 

 
Year 6 

Chloe, Mia, Corey, Ava, Henry 
and Harvey 

Year 5 
Archie, Samuel, Freddie, Noah, 

Lexi, Ben, Rowan, Eliza and 
Jack 

Year 4 
Raffy, Harry, Charlie, Haiden, 

Anabelle and Teddy  
Year 3 

Harry, Elysia, Robert, Spencer, 
Charlie and Evan 

Year 2 
Poppy and Hettie 

Year 1 
Bethan and Ariana 

EYFS 
Dolce, Amelia, Elise and Joseph 

 

Year 1 - Splendid Skies 
 

Year 1 have had such a fantastic start to the school Year. The chil-
dren have been very engaged in the topic “Splendid Skies”. They 
have learnt all about the four different seasons and the weather that 
is associated with each season. One of their homework tasks was to 
create an Autumn tree following the story of the Little Acorn. We 
had so many amazing pictures sent on Tapestry. This term the chil-
dren have been enjoying the story of Percy the park keeper “After 
the storm” as part of their English. They have been applying their 
phonics and Year 1 magical ingredients to their sentence writing. 
The teachers have been blown away! This week we finished our top-
ic by flying the kites we created in DT and evaluating them. We 
couldn’t stop singing “Let’s go fly a kite!”. The Year 1 team are very 
excited for our next topic “MOON ZOOM”. Look out on Tapestry for 
some “MOON ZOOM” challenges!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who at-
tended the pre-loved uniform sale 

on Friday 8th October. 

We raised £73.00 

Thank you to all the volunteers 
who helped before, during and af-

ter the sale. 

Sports News 
Thank you to everyone 
who took part in the 
Harborough Cross 

Country this afternoon. A full report 
will be made next week   
 

Kibworth Youth Sessions 
Kibworth Beauchamp and Kibworth 
Harcourt Parish Councils  have organ-
ised some free evening sports ses-
sions for children aged 7-11 which will 
take place at Kibworth Grammar 
School Hall from 5.15pm to 6.15pm, 
these will commence on 26th October 
through to 14th December 2021. 

Reminder 

After school clubs re-start on 
Monday 25th October 2021 

Please help! 

Do you know any good story books to help the chil-
dren learn about kindness or joy or any of our val-

ues. As part of the development of our new values 
passport we would really welcome your suggestions. 

We promise it will only take a couple of minutes!  We know that you 
have family favourites and that if we put all our knowledge together 
we will create a passport which really celebrates our whole commu-
nity. Please follow this link to have your say. HERE 

https://kibworthprimary.org.uk/values-passport/


Harvest Festival 

  

  

Prayer Group Walk 

  

  

We had many encounters on the park on Monday with 
Kibworthians using our lovely open park area. These were 
the resulting prayers : 

 Giving thanks as 

 We heard about the wonderful Brownies, who contin-
ually support one another in acts of kindness which over-
spills in the joyfull events they take part in 

  We prayed about the anxiety of settling in at school 
when children have to be so aware of danger from illness. 
Anxiety about moving on to other schools . 

  Thanks and Praise. We are blessed to have a school 
that keeps rooted in Christian values. Roots that 
will  enable good growth and stability. 

  Thanks and Praise for all those bringing wise words 
and comfort to our young people. 

  Much JOY in the new Values Passports, sharing 
kindness and understanding.  

  Seeking answers to the vandalism problem. Know-
ing it is a small minority but how can they be reached? 


